
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

Interim Executive Director Named at Little Rock Airport 
Deputy Executive Director to serve as governing body conducts nationwide search   

 
LITTLE ROCK, Ark. (June 3, 2019)   Little Rock Municipal Airport Commission, the governing 
body of Bill and Hillary Clinton National Airport, has named Bryan K. Malinowski, C.M. as 
Interim Executive Director. Malinowski, 48, was appointed on May 31 following the resignation 
of Ronald F. Mathieu, C.M. who has been hired as president and CEO of Birmingham-
Shuttlesworth International Airport. 

Malinowski has 27 years of airport leadership experience. He joined Clinton National Airport in 
2008 as Deputy Executive Director.  Malinowski has held leadership roles with Fort Lauderdale-
Hollywood International Airport, El Paso International Airport and Lehigh Valley International 
Airport. 

Malinowski earned a Bachelor of Science in Aviation Management from the Florida Institute of 
Technology.  He is a Certified Member of the American Association of Airport Executives, and is 
a certified flight instructor with instrument and multi-engine ratings. 

This summer, the airport commission plans to begin a nationwide search for a permanent leader of 
Arkansas’s largest airport, which had 1,017,004 enplanements in 2018. 
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About Bill and Hillary Clinton National Airport 
 
Serving more than 2 million total passengers annually, Clinton National Airport is home to six 
airlines with approximately 80 daily flights. The state of Arkansas estimates that the airport makes 
a $1.2 billion economic impact each year. Clinton National is debt-free and uses no local, state or 
federal tax dollars for operations. 
 
For more information, visit www.clintonairport.com.  


